JAMES R, JORDAN
PN AT ION

May 25, 2021

Orland Park Rotary Club
P.O.Box 276

Orland Park, IL 60462

Dear Keloryn,

On behalf of the children and families served by the James R. Jordan Foundation, thank you for your
kind donation of $500.00 toward our early learning programs.

The Jordan Foundation works to benefit the underserved children and families in the Chicagoland area.
These dollars go a long way to supporting our “Read With Me!” programs.

THANK YOU, again, for your generous support.

Kindest Regards,

(b foooa)

Ms. debi Ross
Corporate Board Chairperson

James R. Jordan Foundation

P.O. Box 11698 ¢ Chicago, IL 60611 » Phone: 312.751.9696 ¢ Fax: 312.751.9660
www.jamesjordanfoundation.com



